
sJptember 29.2014

T e HonorableAlan Wilson
P. . Box 11549
C lumbia, SC 29211

writing you on behalf of concerned citizens of the Bowling Green, Clover and Lake Wylie
munities in YorkCounty.

M~rtin Marietta Materials has acquired 267 acres of land for a proposed rock quarry in the small
community of Bowling Green, with plans to purchase additional acreage. The properties were
ac uired over a period of three to four years from out-of-town land owners by a third party. He
de eptively stated his intent in purchasing the land was to have a hunting preserve and catfish
po ds. He never mentioned a proposed rock quarry in his negotiations.

W would like to discuss the issues surrounding this proposed quarry with someone in your
off ce with the hope that we can stop the quarry from coming into our community.

Th proposed quarry will be a detriment to any future growth of the area and most certainly to
th values of our properties and the well being of residents. The land in question has belonged
to heAdams and Dulin families for generations and remaining descendants of these families
ar definitely impacted should Martin Marietta Materials complete their plans.

realize that we are going into battle with a multibillion dollar business, but we feel our
munity, homes, land and overall well being are worth the fight.

A rompt response to this request will be greatly appreciated. Please feel free to contact me by
ho e phone at 803-222-5799 or cell at 704-860-1673, email at BoDu@aol.com or by letter at
P. . Box 511, Bowling Green, SC 29703.

Th nk you for any help and guidance your office can give us.

ert M. Dulin, Jr.
Ch irman, Respect Our Community Coalition (ROCC)

: Gov. Nikki Haley
Senator Harvey Peeler
Representative Thomas E. Pope
Councilman Bruce Henderson
Mayor Donnie Grice


